Town of Morristown
Special Meeting
NOVEMBER 15, 2018

President Larry Tracy opened the special meeting. Present were William White, Kristi Langkabel and David
Benefiel. Also present was Don Roberts, Deputy- Clerk-Treasurer .

Hanover Township Trustee and two members of Advisory Board were in attendance along with members of
the Morristown Volunteer Fire Department.

FIRE AND EMT SERVICE FOR MORRISTOWN AND HANOVER TOWNSHIP:
Discussion among Council Members concerning the lack of membership in the Morristown Volunteer Fire
Department resulting in no response on emergency runs.

Larry Tracy stated he had talked with the Indiana State Fire Marshal about training.
All council members stated that we need the fire department and are willing to try different ideas.

Kristi Langkabel made a motion to pay fireman $5.00 per run. Discussion took place but no second.
Additional discussion took place about different monetary ideas with comments from the Township that the
monetary ideas of Kristi were good.

Council Members discussed the possibility of using town employees and paying them an additional $1.00 per
hour,

Many ideas were discussed but no conclusions.
Continued discussion to take place at Morristown / Hanover Township Fire Board Meeting.

Kristi Langkabel made a motion to adjourn. William White seconded. Vote 4/0
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